
Acorns Newsletter  

Spring Term 2 2023-24 

General Class News: 

Welcome back. 

This half term is a short half term and 
we have a lot of fun and exciting           
learning to fit in. This term alongside all 
key topics mentioned we will be learning 
the history of famous nurses Edith Cavell 
and Florence Nightingale and will be 
practising for the Plastic Pirates Cromer 
Pier Show.  

Thank you for your continued support, if 
you have any questions or concerns 
please contact our class team and we 
will be happy to help. 

Ms Harty, Ms Parker and Mr Schulz.  

Maths 

This term we will be covering addition to 20, multiplication and division. We will be learning 

by using a range of resources, activities and games.  We will be focusing on equal groups, and 

the 2, 5 and 10 timetables. The link is a great tool to help children learn their timetables using 

games. https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/7-11-years/times-tables 

Upcoming Diary Dates: 

 

World  Book Day -  

Thu 7th March 

 

Red Nose Day - 

Fri 15th March 

 

Cromer Pier Show   

Plastic Pirates -  

Wed 20th 
March 

 

 

    English 

We will be looking at books from Literary Heritage. We will be comparing the 

stories to life now, and we will be doing this by using a range of materials  

such as books and movie clips.  We will be first looking at Peter Pan, if you 

have a copy of the book or the film it would be great if you could watch/read 

or talk about the story to give them a insight.  



RSHE 

This half term we will be focusing more on how  growing up changes the body.  A consent form 

was sent out at the start of last term, but If you have any concerns regarding this please contact 

one of the staff members from Acorn’s via email or telephone.  

Science 

We will be looking at light in physics of science.   We will be looking ta why we need light to  

look in the dark, look how light reflects by carrying out investigations with mirrors . 

PE 

Last term the children  worked really hard on new skills and working on 

their time targets on cross country. A big Well Done to them all. This term 

we will continue to look at racket sports. The aim is to develop their  

teamwork skills.  

   Reminders 

    Please can you daily provide a healthy snack and a water bottle.   

 

Thank you for your ensuring your child has the appropriate clothing 

for different activities please can this be continued.  

Tuesdays—PE kits suitable for indoor and outdoor learning. 

Wednesdays—Outdoor learning—Hats, coats, gloves and wellies 

would be great please. 

Fridays —Swimming , please ensure your child has swimming 

trunks, towel and goggles (if wanted). 

   Links for learning  

Topmarks— Maths and English games. https://www.topmarks.co.uk/english-games/5-7-years/

letters-and-sounds  

Alphablocks— Games and videos on telling stories and making words using phonics.  https://

www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/shows/alphablocks 


